
 

INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA-RELATED DEATHS 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Report of the Hyponatraemia Inquiry 

will be published 

on Wednesday 31st January 2018 

The Chairman, Sir John O’Hara, will make a public statement at 12.00 noon 

at the Crowne Plaza Hotel, 117 Milltown Road, 

Shaw’s Bridge, Belfast BT8 7XP 

E: inquiry@ihrdni.org • W: www.ihrdni.org 


